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Greetings Comrades in Arms,

Thank you for your prayers for the 
closeout of our term. We had two 
graduations in our final months. First 
was for our Bible school. We were able 
to graduate 14 of our students. There are 
about 15 who had just started their first 
semester or who will graduate next year. 
As we have been back in the USA for the 
last few weeks, we are encouraged that our 
students jumped right in the action at our 
area’s local end of year Baptist Fellowship 
meeting. They helped work counseling at 
the altar and helped 71 people trust Jesus as 
their savior after the many services! These 
men and women who have been equipped 
with Biblical foundation have a large part in 
the coming work in our area.

We also were able to preach for the Pangia 
Baptist Missionary School graduation. This 
year had the highest enrollment to date and 
Justin was able to preach a clear salvation 
message to the unsaved family members of 
our student body. The day went well, and 
while no one responded to the invitation 
that day, we know that many of the students 
have been saved this year and they may get 
very good opportunities to witness to their 
family further.

We had an excellent time with our family 
and our home church family through the 
holidays. God allowed us to be back for 
Thanksgiving, and our pastor requested 
that we rest for December and January. This 
time has been wonderful and sweet.

Please be in prayer as we will be 
ministering to our home church family on 
the Sunday nights of January. Please pray 
that we can be an encouragement and 
blessing to our people in Buffalo, NY. It 
is an honor to be able to labor for them. 
Our lives and ministries are all in PNG, 
but a part of our heart always wants to see 
America and Buffalo honor God.

In February we will be hitting the road 
to begin reporting to our churches. We 
are looking forward to seeing all of you to 
declare what God has done in PNG!

Please be in prayer as we are in need of 
an RV. We are trying to find the right deal 
on what would be best for us. God knows 
what we need, and we are trusting Him 
to provide suitable transportation for this 
furlough and future returns to the USA as 
well!

Last, Kayleigh is expecting! She is due on 
April 6th with our next child! The doctors 
think it is a boy and we are so excited for 
the new addition, especially Justin who has 
been outnumbered since the get-go! Please 
pray that this all goes well, and that our 
presentation schedules will work out with 
delivery and recovery as well!

Thank you for your continued prayerful 
support of our family!

 

The Dye family

						    

Please pray for:
•	 Us to be a blessing to our home church 

during January.
•	 A good deal on the right RV for us.
•	 A healthy pregnancy and delivery for our 

4th baby.
•	 The Church in Kumiane to stay faithful  

and grow closer to God during our absence.
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